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Stinson LLP is proud to announce 2021 Unsung Legal Heroes award recipients for Missouri and Minnesota.
Susan Roach and Alethea Williams have been recognized by Missouri Lawyers Weekly, and Fred Levy Haskell
by Minnesota Lawyer. Both publications honor 25 legal support professionals annually for their talents and
dedication to the legal profession.

Roach, billing manager, is based in Kansas City. She is being recognized for her dedication and leadership
during the pandemic. She was tasked with creating new processes in order for the firm to function in a
remote environment, providing training for both staff and attorneys, improving the efficiency of the firm's
accounting department.

Williams, information governance compliance supervisor, is based in Kansas City. She is recognized for
leading her team through the department rebranding and retraining a new team throughout the pandemic.
Because of her leadership and exceptional communication, her team has been able to effectively and
efficiently transition to a work-from-home environment.

Levy Haskell, work product support specialist, is based in Minneapolis. He is recognized for the guidance
and optimism he provided to his team, as well as the complex tools he implemented during the transition to
working remotely. Fred is appreciated for his upbeat nature and willingness to help anyone at the firm.

"We are thrilled to be able to recognize the immense efforts of Susan, Alethea and Fred and their
commitment to their colleagues and the firm," said Heidi Burton, Stinson's chief human resources officer.
"We are fortunate to have an incredibly dedicated staff throughout all of our offices who are always willing
to go above and beyond for our clients."


